
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

August 18, 2009

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steven DiVirgilio

The Board discussed vendors quotes for siding replacement.

The Board agreed to use D. Light, the local contractor in Millbury.

Work should begin mid September.

Homeowners will be urged to have their air conditioning unit sleeves removed- at no cost
to the homeowner.

D. Light will be adding additional exterior plywood for increased insulation and to
eliminate drafts.

Lattice work on the decks will be replaced with maintenance free vinyl lattice work.

The Board continues to negotiate with the insurance company for additional funding to
repair and replace roofs.

The Board discussed the annual meeting. Helena Flanagan will coordinate a night in
October with Grafton Elementary School.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday September 14  6 pm 5 Lex.




